
 

 
  

 
 
Weekday Masses 
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Email: holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com  

 

 

As part of our Confirmation program, we now 
have mass on Sunday evenings at our Lady of 
Good Counsel Church. The confirmation       
program will continue after mass in the lower 
church. Confirmation I & II will have class to-
gether. Please pray for this endeavor, that the 
Lord will bless our efforts to make Him known 
and loved by all our youth. 

 The Little Sisters of the Poor have been present in the 
United States for 150 years!  This is an exciting anniversary 
for them.  We are dedicated to caring for the elderly poor as 
did our foundress St. Jeanne Jugan.  We currently have 
availability to welcome more Residents in our Rest Home 
area.  Are you or do you know someone who is 65 years of 
age or older with limited assets?  Are you looking for 
sociability in a safe, warm, Catholic environment? At this 
time we have availability in our Rest Home.  Come to visit 
the Jeanne Jugan Residence in Somerville and consider 
joining our family.  For more information please contact 
Mary Segalla, SW at 617-776-4420 ext. 317.  

Sunday 5pm Mass! 
All are Welcome 

A Fair For All Seasons 
Sat. Nov. 17th 10—3 

 
The Wishing Well 

Boards are now in the 
back of each church. 
Please select an item 

for the raffle, from the board, purchase and 
return the item to the church office, or bring to 

church and give to Betty Bythrow, Eileen 
Timcoe or Barbara Logan.  If you do not see 

something you would like to select feel free to 
purchase something else or a gift card.  
Please return your items by Oct. 28th. 

Watch for more Fair Info Here! 

If anyone has some sports team tickets, concert or 
show tickets that they are not going to use, please 
consider donating them to the fair raffle. Contact 
Father Martin if you have anything you think we could 
use. Thanks— the Fair Committee  

Our Lady’s Sodality will be having a presentation and 
talk by Larry & Leah Shea on their recent “Pilgrimage 
on the walk to Santiago”. Monday October 8th 7:00 
pm at Our Lady of Good Counsel Hall. Everyone is 
invited and welcomed. 

Michael Feeley 
Paul Magee 

Maria Panasci 
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Do you know someone who is homebound and 
would like Holy Communion or the sacrament 
of the sick brought to them?  Please let us 
know by calling the office. 617-479-9200  

Please Pray for Our Parish! 
That many people will return 
to the practice of the faith 
and discipleship of 
the Lord!  
 

“Words cannot even begin to express how I honestly 
feel the mercy and forgiveness from God that I've been 
beating myself up for all of these years…” – A Project 
Rachel retreat participant. The Project Rachel ministry 
of the Archdiocese of Boston extends a special 
invitation to women suffering from the pain of a past 
abortion to attend a Come to the Waters of Healing 
one-day retreat. Fall dates are September 22, October 
27 and November 10. Locations are confidential. 
Limited to ten participants per retreat. For more 
information, contact Project Rachel at 508.651.3100 
or help@projectrachelboston.com. - Abortion 
Healing  

Project Rachel Post - Abortion Healing Retreats (9/22+)  

Calling all Youth—We have many musically talented youth in 
our Parish. Anyone interested in playing  keyboard, guitar etc. or 
singing at the 5pm Sunday mass, please talk to Fr. Martin or 
Eileen Timcoe our music director.   

After the 8:30 Mass this 
weekend! Please join us for 
some food and fellowship !  
 
 

Blood Pressure clinic after the 8:30 mass 
this weekend in St. Thomas Aquinas Hall.  

Note from the Pastor, 
 
Fall is here, and religious education classes are off to a great 
start. We have very dedicated enthusiastic volunteers teaching 
our youth. Our new Sunday night program for Confirmation is 
also off to a good start with our new 5pm mass! It is my hope 
that we can build up the mass over the course of the year. It is 
not just for confirmation students, all our welcome. It is my hope 
that we can put together a  music ministry made up of mostly 
high schoolers. I am looking for a keyboard/ piano player, guitar, 
violin, cello, flute or similar instruments as well as vocalists for a 
choir. If you know anyone with these abilities, please encourage 
them to get in contact with me so that we can move forward. I 
could also use an adult volunteer who has experience with music 
and would be willing to help coordinate the music ministry for 
the 5pm mass.  
     On another note, our year end financial report is done and I 
am pleased to say we are in the black (other than prior loans of 
208k). 
There are several factors that have enabled us to go from being 
behind on our bills to being current.  First there was the restruc-
turing of the loan. In the past, money was borrowed to cover 
operating expenses. That loan payment was $4,000 dollars a 
month, about $1000 per week. By extending the term of the loan 
we were able to bring it down to a more affordable $1500 a 
month.  
     Secondly,  we have cut staff down considerably, from very 
small, to nearly no staff. With the help of volunteers and lot of 
very long days, we are getting most of the work done.  
     Thirdly, our monthly utilities and maintenance collection as 
well as the Grand Annual Collections have also made a huge 
difference in getting our bills paid and moving forward with nec-
essary repairs and work.  I am very grateful to all those who have 
been so generous with their parish.  
    I am very hopeful about our disciples in mission initiative. 
There are many families in our religious education program who 
I am hoping we can evangelize and bring into the church as pa-
rishioners.  If you know someone who is Catholic, and away 
from the church, I encourage you to invite them to be part of the 
faith community.   We all need God who gives meaning and pur-
pose in our lives, and shows us the path that leads to eternal life. 
Blessings—Fr. Martin   

ALL SOULS DAY CANDLES 
We will begin taking orders after all the masses, for All Souls 
Day Candles, which can be purchased in memory of a loved one. 
The cost is $10, the candle will be used at the All Souls Masses, 
as well as in the sanctuary at the tabernacle during the year, 
(unless you prefer to bring it home).  Thank you for supporting 
this ministry of remembering our faithful departed.  
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Eileen & Bob Trahan 
Anniversary Memorial 

Elaine M. McDuff 

Ruby May Wyllie 

Rev. Frederick Sweeney 

Rev. Philip M. Conroy 

Ted Fleming 

Patrick Faherty Jr. 

Ann M. O’Toole 3rd Anniv. 

Fred Bythrow 

Thomas Lawless 

Pro-populo 

Rev. Robert B. Costello 

Rev. William J. Carrigg 

John Flibotte—20th Anniv. 

Michael Flibotte  

Bernard & James Gibbons,  

John C. Flibotte 



 

Mark Your Calendars !  
Fair For All Seasons  

November 17th 10-3pm  
We need lots of volunteers for this great fund 
raising and fun event for our parish. Please 

contact the office if you can help.  

 
PANCAKE BREAKFAST AFTER 8:30 MASS SUNDAY 
OCTOBER 7TH  ST. THOMAS AQUINAS HALL 
 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL (Grades 1-5) 
Schedule for Classes at Most Blessed Sacrament 
Sundays 8:30 - 10:30 a.m. 
Mass: 8:30 - 9:30 a.m. Most Blessed Sacrament Church 
Class: 9:30 - 10:30 a.m. St. Thomas Aquinas Hall 
 
Schedule for Classes at Our Lady of Good Counsel 
Sundays 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. 
Class: 9:30 - 10:30 a.m. Our Lady's Hall 
Mass: 10:30 - 11:30 a.m. Our Lady of Good Counsel Church 
 
Grade 4 will meet at Most Blessed Sacrament only.      
Grade 5 will meet at Our Lady of Good Counsel only.  

MIDDLE SCHOOL (Grades 6-8) 
Start Date: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 
Tuesdays 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. Our Lady's Hall 
 
 
HIGH SCHOOL (Grades 9-10) 
Start Date: Sunday, September 23, 2018 
Sundays 5:00 - 7:15 p.m. 
Class begins with Mass at 5pm, please come 10 minutes 
early to sign in. 5 pm Mass is a required part of  the program  
 

Flu Shots for those 18+ Flu shots available 
after the 8:30 and 10:30 Masses on October 7 
Most insurance cards accepted.  

Houghs Neck Community Council Good Neighbor 
Banquet will be held Saturday Oct. 27th 5:00 pm at 

St. Thomas Aquinas Hall. 
Tickets are $15.00, an ad book is also available. 

Please contact Eileen Timcoe 617-479-4107 etimcoe 
for both. Come congratulate our winners this year.  

Dave & Debbie Cerone 
Meredith Ernest, Jill Hockney,  

Patti Williams and the Garden Club, Ted Miller 


